
Paul Casley 
 

 
Thursday, 3 March 2022 

Committee Secretary 

Community Support and Services Committee 

Via Email: cssc@parliament.qld.gov.au 

Re: PUBLIC HEALTH AND OTHER LEGISLATION (EXTENSION OF EXPIRING PROVISIONS) 

AMENDMENT BILL 2022 (BILL) 

Dear Committee Secretary, 

I wish to formally advise, as both a resident of the State of Queensland and citizen of Australia that I 

categorically DO NOT support the extension of the Bill or the States immorally imposed Public Health 

Emergency. Your government has not provided any sound evidence to support the imposed 

measures and in fact has acted against the best advice of the World Health Organisation and the 

United States Centre for Disease Control in forcing (to coerce the vaccinations without informed 

consent) children into unsafe medical procedures. Further, the understated and life-threatening 

Adverse Reactions have been willingly suppressed. 

I simply do not understand your governments motivation for imposing these restrictions when the 

known side effects are publicly acknowledged: 

1. Rising mental health issues

2. Rising Domestic Violence

3. Rising suicide rates

4. The destruction of the states small to medium enterprise to the benefit of multi-national

corporations

5. Continuing adverse reactions in previously healthy individuals, long after vaccination
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It is clear to me that the Premier of this State has little regard for the ‘common’ people. This is 

evidenced by allowing politicians a blanket exemption from vaccinations. That decision in itself 

warrants a Royal Commission into the behaviour of our most senior politicians. 

It is incumbent on the Committee to act on behalf of the very people that you represent, because it 

is clear that the Premier is not, nor is the Human Rights Commissioner, in blatantly ignoring health 

statistics across the globe. We have clear evidence that alternate measures (avoiding mass 

vaccination) have been demonised yet the use of Ivermectin and Hydroxy-Chloroquine have been 

incredibly successful in many communities to minimise casualties from all strains of Covid-19. 

I will not succumb to forced medical procedures and I have not used masks as I have reviewed the 

efficacy of these measures and entirely disagree with the application and use of these measures. I 

have had close contact with numerous Covid-19 victims and have not experienced one single day of 

illness. Yet every Covid-19 positive person that I know has been vaccinated. What does this say 

about the vaccinations? In my observations, the vaccination is the disease. 

Act with your conscience, the only right decision is to return the freedoms of the residents of this 

state that have been illegally taken away. 

Sincerely 

Paul Casley 
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